

ABOVE AND BEYOND. BY DESIGN.

City Hall • 8500 Santa Fe Drive Overland Park, Kansas 66212 913/895-6040 • Fax 913/895-5055

www.opkansas.org

November 18, 2016

QUIVIRA ROAD IMPROVEMENTS, 159^{TH} STREET TO 179^{TH} STREET (TH-1665) SURVEY CREWS

Dear Property Owner:

The City of Overland Park has hired Olsson Associates to provide final engineering design services for the improvement of Quivira Road between 159th Street and 179th Street.

In conjunction with this work, during the next several months, Olsson Associates will be conducting a land survey of the Quivira Corridor. Currently, this project is scheduled for construction in 2019. You will begin to see activity, occasionally from now until construction begins along the corridor, by Olsson Associates survey crews and their equipment; utility companies (locating, marking, and possibly relocating their facilities); and soil sampling crews and their equipment.

If you have any questions concerning the survey work or the proposed project, please call me at 913-895-6001 or Paul Moore with Olsson at 913-381-1170, from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., Monday-Friday.

Sincerely,

TONY ROME, P.E. SENIOR CIVIL ENGINEER

jg

Email:

Councilmember Rick Collins
Councilmember Dan Stock
Bill Ebel, City Manager
The Manager Collins Collins
Councilmember PMD Division Collins
Councilmember Rick Collins
Councilmember Dan Stock
Bill Ebel, City Manager
Councilmember Dan Stock
Councilmember Dan Sto

Tony Hofmann, PMP, Director of Public Works

Paul Moore, P.E., Olsson Associates

Burt Morey, P.E., City Engineer Eric Keenan, P.E., Acting Supervisory Civil Engineer Brian Shields, P.E., City Traffic Engineer Bruce Wacker, P.E., Assistant City Traffic Engineer Sean Reilly, Communications Manager